
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
CAL/OSHA TRIES AGAIN: 
THE LATEST ON THE PROPOSED 
COVID-19 STANDARDS

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com, or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or  
webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
Once again, just as frustrated employers are 
beginning to think they might understand 
the California Division of Occupational Safety 
and Health’s (Cal/OSHA) COVID-19 workplace 
regulations, the agency changes course. On June 
9, 2021, Cal/OSHA revoked the new COVID-19 
Emergency Temporary Standards that the 
Occupational Safety and Health Standards Board 
approved on June 3, 2021. Cal/OSHA has stated 
that the agency will issue new proposed COVID-19 
regulations on Friday, June 11, 2021, with a Standards 
Board vote to follow the next week. In this webinar, 
the speakers will review Cal/OSHA’s June 11 
COVID-19 regulations, explain how this proposed 
version differs from the November 30, 2020, 
regulations, and provide guidance on important 
health and safety issues, including face coverings, 
vaccination documentation, and notice of exposure.

SPEAKERS 
Charles L. Thompson, IV (San Francisco)
Karen F. Tynan (Sacramento)
Hera S. Arsen, Ph.D., Moderator

DATE
Monday, June 14, 2021

TIME
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Pacific
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Mountain
3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. Central
4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins 
clients  
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